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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Maths Stay & Play-  

Thursday 9th November 

8.45am—10.00am 

 

English as an Additional 

Language Workshop-  

Wednesday 1st November 

9.00am– 10.00am 

 

Trip to a Synagogue- 

To be confirmed  

 

Our Book of The Week: Room On The Broom 

Maths Focus: Comparative language 

(eg.  long, short, wide, narrow, thin, big, small) 

Literacy Focus: Describing words  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Spare Clothes:  

Spare clothes are always so useful for Nursery. We are    

running particularly low on boys’ trousers and underpants, 

therefore we would be very grateful for any contributions.  

Miss Tracanna’s Message: 

I would just like to say a big thank you to all Nursery 

parents for always supporting us in providing the best care 

we possibly can for your children. The children have 

completed their transition period brilliantly and that is thanks 

to our joint efforts. 

I am so excited about my new adventure but will miss the 

children so much and equally all the staff who are such a 

hardworking and close team. I look forward to hearing about 

all the children’s achievements!  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Autumn Walk 

As the clocks and seasons change, can you go for an Autumn walk and 

collect some natural resources? What colours can you see? Are there any 

Autumn animals along the way? Have a go at making a collage or an    

Autumn picture using your collected items!  

 

 


